
What’s Happening in March?
● Practice Conversational Spanish – Wednesdays 12-2pm, HEC 289H1

● HEC Cooking Classes – Every other Thursday, 3-4pm

○ Make “pita bread” with Greek yogurt – 3/10

○ Egg substitutes – 3/24

● Chocolate Fest Cleveland 2020 – 3/14

● Knock Your Socks Off Volunteering Event – 3/25, 4:30-7pm

● BGSO Spring Social & Fundraiser at the Dive Bar – 3/27, 8-11pm

Upcoming Meetings:
● BGSO – Thursday, 03/19, 5pm, 

Robbins Building, Room W331

THE SPOTLIGHT

THE HUDSON

Announcements:
● Congratulations to our first year 

PA students who will represent 
CWRU at the Challenge Bowl, 
May 2020 at Nashville, TN– 
Hinali Patel, Megan Pierce & 
Giancarlo Schillaci. 
Distinguished alternates: Dom 
DiTirro & Amanda Henderson

● Daylight Saving Time begins 
Sunday, March 8th at 2AM. 
Don’t forget to set your clocks 
ahead one hour! 
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02/26/20, Knock Your Socks Off – First year 
PA and medical students shared a humbling 

evening at Lakeside Men’s Shelter. Here, 
they worked to provide foot exams, foot 

washing & blood pressure screening to the 
occupants of this long-standing shelter that 

has been serving Cleveland since the late 
1960s. Kudos to SRHC Outreach Chairs, 

Rachelle Fair and Tanner Begley for being 
present to coordinate & ensure smooth 

sailing of the event.

This Day in 
PA History

Talk about history being made! This 
month, let's highlight OAPA's history 

altering move– the introduction of the PA 
Bill HB492. This bill proposes major 
upgrades to PA rights including pink 

slipping, prescribing procedural sedation 
medications, and perform fluoroscopy. It 
also proposes a change in "supervisory" 

language to "collaborative" in agreements. 
Passing of this bill will be monumental for 
the advancement of PAs in Ohio. –Hinali 
Patel, PA-S1, Hudson Society Historian

Hi, I'm Avantika 
Mundkur and I am 
a 1st year PA 
student. I am from 
San Francisco, CA 
and I've loved 
exploring the 
brewery scene in 
Cleveland and 
experiencing my 
first real winter. Avantika Mundkur

Hi, I’m Holly! I’m a 

first year PA 

student and one of 

the Wellness chairs. 

I’m originally from 

the Cleveland area, 

and I love being 

back home for PA 

school!
Hollis Moore

 Hi, I'm Rebecca 
Cutler, and I am a 
1st year PA 
student from Bath, 
Ohio. I'm really 
excited to start 
clinical rotations in 
August! 

Rebecca Cutler 

Hi all! My name 
is Rosa and I am 
from Cleveland, 
OH. I am excited 
to start my Paul 
Ambrose public 
health project 
this upcoming 
summer!

Rosa Gonzalez 

2/28/2020, Staywell/ Medworks – Eight first year 
students went to Redeemer Crisis Center in 

Cleveland to provide health screenings such as 
glucose testing, BMI, blood pressure, and foot 

exams to people in the community. 

02/25/20, Lake County Free Clinic – First & second 
year PA students were precepted by Prof. Lord, 

Prof. Ivansek & Prof. Kraus this Tuesday evening to 
provide wholesome care to Painesville denizens. 


